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Public Meeting February 22, 2022 (Town Hall -104 E. 6th Avenue) 

Council members in attendance were Matt Greemore, Nolan Frandsen and Scott Holbrook. Also in 
attendance was Clerk/Treasurer Kristi Millhouse, Jessica Sabo (Great West Engineering) and Dan 
McCauley (Great West Engineering). 

Public meeting started at 6:00 pm.  

Jessica Sabo gave the council a summary of the results of the Water Preliminary Engineering Report the 
Town of Twin Bridge’s water system. The 2020 census showed the Town of Twin Bridges showed 434 
individuals in the Town of Twin Bridges. The current water system provides adequate water service to 
the number of individuals that live in the Town of Twin Bridges. In 2040 Great West is estimating 895 
residents of Twin Bridges that is a 2% annual growth projection plus potential addition of 250 people 
within West Side. 

Current project options were put into different alternative options with costs. Great West will be looking 
into grant funding for a small project for the Town that will consist of rehabilitating the existing wells, 
recoating the existing water tank, improvements to bridge street and replacing leaking hydrants and 
valves.  

Great West is also going to looking into funding options for the Main line on Main Street because of the 
lead bolts. 

Meeting adjourned 6:40 pm. 

Council broke into a regular meeting regarding the levee feasibility study. Scott Holbrook made a motion 
to approve the final levee feasibility study. Matt seconded the motion. Motion passed with a unanimous 
vote.  

Meeting adjourned 6:45 pm. 
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